
 

          February 10, 2012 

Dear Readers,  

We are pleased to present the Fall 2011 edition of Sabiduría and would like to congratulate the 

two authors whose papers are published in it. It was a tough and lengthy selection process again 

this semester and we appreciate everyone’s patience during this time. As each issue of Sabiduría 

is published, we hope to continue to grow, improve and represent the best that Palm Beach State 

Honors College has to offer. 

As always, we’d like to thank the administration and faculty that go above and beyond to make 

this publication possible. First and foremost, thank you to Marcella Montesinos, who wears 

many, many hats.  Thanks also to Professor Diane Baird for her instrumental help in the final 

edits of these papers. We would also like to thank Betty Dente and Clarisse May, whose behind-

the-scenes efforts are essential and appreciated.  Thanks again to all of our reviewers for a job 

well done and to each writer who was brave enough to submit their work.  

At the end of the day, it is the students of the Honors College who submit, review and organize 

Sabiduría and they deserve our final thanks.  Keep up the good work!  

 

Your Fall 2011 Editorial Staff, 

Maria M. Chapado, Jonathan Murphy, and Kim Huston Stingo 

 


